
 

2nd April 2014 

Prof. O. Fambitakoye 

Laboratoire de Géophysique, ORSTOM, 32 av. Henri-Varagnat,  

F-93143 Bondy Cedex, France 

 

Dear Prof. Fambitakoye, 

AWARD OF FELLOWSHIP OF AFRICAN GEOPHYSICAL SOCIETY AGS 

On behalf of the executive board of the African Geophysical Society (AGS), I am pleased to 

inform you that you have been selected to receive the AGS Award of fellowship in 

recognition of your great contribution to Earth and Space science research in Africa.  

www.afgps.org  

The African Geophysical Society is a dynamic, innovative and interdisciplinary scientific 

association committed to the pursuit of understanding the Earth and Space science for the 

benefit of mankind.    

This award will be presented to you during the annual conference of AGS that will be held 

from 2 to 6th June 2014 in Abuja, Nigeria. Precisely the award shall be presented at the 

opening session of the 2014 AGS conference on 3rd June 2014. The award comes with a 

certificate and a commemorative plaque. 

I will appreciate if you could confirm your acceptance of this offer to the undersigned before 

15th May 2014. 

Accept my congratulations in advance. 

With kindest regards. 

Sincerely Yours 

 

 

Professor Babatunde Rabiu FNGS 

President, African Geophysical Society 

Email: tunderabiu@afgps.org ; tunderabiu2@gmail.com 

Tel: +234 803 070 5787 
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